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To whom it may concern, I’m writing this statement against HB2007 for the reasons 

that special interest are try to convince you to making public buildings a gun free 

zones. As we have witnessed in several cases gun free zones have had the 

complete opposite effect and have left the mentality unstable with a path to cause 

harm with zero defense to stop them. Please reconsider this dangerous HB and 

please remember that you all have taken a oath to do what is best for your country 

and state and not your party or personal interests. Thank you. 


